From: Mrs Corinne Day



Andrea Maynard
Treasurer
HMS Ceylon Association
18 First Avenue
Farlington
PORTSMOUTH
PO6 1JN

28 November 2017

Dear Andrea

The Chief Executive has asked me to write on behalf of the President, Vice Admiral Sir Charles Montgomery and the Trustees to thank you for the kind donation of £2,916.24 to the Royal Naval Benevolent Trust, it is so sad when an association such as yours has to close down its membership.

The assistance you continue to provide helps us in our work of assisting serving and retired naval people (including Royal Marines) who have served as Warrant Officers and below and have fallen on hard times. We also support the dependants of our primary beneficiaries providing assistance that covers a very wide range of need. The President, Trustees and all of us involved with the RNBT are most grateful for your contribution towards our work.

I notice from your website that you are all still socially active and I wish you a wonderful and successful 2018 Reunion at the Aztec Hotel, Bristol.

Thank you again for your support.

**Events and Publicity Officer** 

Kind Regards Covinne Day

